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Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in our school. We are very excited to 

welcome you, and these are some of the qualities that we would like 

you to have: 

• Being a kind and caring and a sensible leader.  

• We would like a loyal and honest Headteacher that can give 

positivity and a helping hand and help when we need it.  

• To be fair but firm, generous and intelligent.  

• We would like to continue with booster club (which is a 

practice SATs club and helps us with our run up with of our 

challenging exam week) but we would also like to increase the 

after school clubs that we have now. 

• Since our old Headteacher joined he started to create the 

posters around the room which all have a different meaning 

(Maths helping hands and English helping hands). They help the 

children when they don’t understand what the question is or if 

a teacher is busy, we can take a quick glance over and it gives 

us a useful idea, so we’d like to keep them. 

• We would really appreciate if you kept the desks because they 

are a part of the fabric of the school.  

• We would like you to be a sporty and athletic kind because we 

are a sporty school, and we like to do a lot of athletic stuff. 

• We have a few trips a year - we have a reward trip for finishing 

booster club, we have a residential trip to either Whitehall or 

Gulliver’s Valley this is one of the children’s favourite.  

• Every year the Y6s pick a school play and all years 2,3,4,5,6 

participate in this activity.  

We are looking forward to meeting you. 

From the Y6 children on behalf of all the children in the school. 


